
TRUTH BAPTIST CHURCH

NOTICE ON COVID-19 SAFETY MEASURES  
12 August 2021 

 As our nation is transiting out of Phase II (Heightened Alert), 

Community and Youth (MCCY) has also given new instructions for the 

reopening of church gathering. Under the new advice dated 8 August 2021, 

our church worship service must be vaccinated-only in view of the presence 

of children, and the number of children aged 12 and below must not exceed 

20% of the total number of worshippers. Therefore, for the next three 

Sundays in August, 15, 22 and 29, we will still worship from home on Sunday 

morning at 8:30am through live-streaming. We are making arrangement for 

everyone to attend worship in-person every Sunday from September 

onwards, and if the Lord will, we will resume the Lord’s Supper, Children’s 

worship and Toddlers’ worship in September. 

1. Wednesday Prayer Meeting: We now can have 30 prayer warriors. Do 

come and lift up our hands together in prayer. 

2. Fellowship Meeting: From 19 August onwards, we can hold our 

fellowship meetings in church. Your fellowship group leaders will make 

the arrangement and inform you duly.  

3. Church Office: Our office will be closed and the pastoral team will 

work from home during this period. If you need to come to the office 

please contact the pastoral team. 

 If you have not registered for vaccination, please do so as early as 

possible. We look forward to seeing everyone in church on Sunday in 

September. Please pray for wisdom for the pastoral team to make the best 

possible arrangement for Sunday service.  
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